
                                                             
  
  
Dear Prospective WGC Member, 
  
We are pleased with your interest in the Wilton Garden Club.  To give you an idea of the breadth 
and depth of the club’s activities, we suggest that you review the attached summary of  our 
Committees, Projects and Concerns. 
  
The Wilton Garden Club is a diverse and active group involved in many rewarding endeavors.  
Overall we seek to educate ourselves and the public on the value and beauty of Horticulture, 
Conservation and Floral Design.  The opportunity to participate is available to interested 
persons who reside within the town of Wilton and neighboring communities. 
  
Monthly meetings (normally the 2nd Monday of the month) begin at 11 am from September 
through June, when an Awards Luncheon brings the year to a close. Members arrive between 
10:30 and 10:45 to check-in and enjoy coffee and tea before a stimulating and educational 
program, which typically runs one hour.  We conduct the business meeting, present committee 
reports and announce upcoming events.  Lunch is served by the Hospitality Committee as 
members socialize. No meetings are held in July and August. 
  
Starting in September, new members are enrolled as Provisional members.  The first year is 
designed to allow a Provisional to determine if he/she enjoys the club and is able to fulfill its 
requirements.  Throughout the year we organize several fun social events to introduce 
Provisionals to committee chairpersons and other members who share their specific interests. 
  
If you would like to attend an upcoming meeting or if you have any questions, please contact us 
via phone or the email provided below. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
Kathy Rosenbaum kmrosenbaum@icloud.com / (203) 943-9543  
Emily Nesmith nesmith.emily@gmail.com/ (949) 702-3000 
Membership Chairs 
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